
 
 
 
Dr Patrick Haley 
Magnox Limited 
Bradwell Site 
Bradwell-on-Sea 
Southminster 
Essex 
CM0 7HP 
 
 

 
 
 
Our ref:      EPR/ZP3493SQ/V005 
Your ref: 
  
 
Date:        19 July 2016  
 
 

Dear Patrick, 
 
Request for more time to determine your application 

 
Application reference:  EPR/ZP3493SQ/V005 
Applicant:   Magnox Limited 
Facility:  Bradwell Site 

 
We require more time to determine your application because we are still in the process of 
determining parallel applications from Magnox Limited to vary the water discharge permits 
(EPR/DP3217XB and EPR/ PR2TSE10760) at Bradwell Site. In addition, we are planning to 
consult on our draft decisions on these applications and need to allow an appropriate length of 
time to consider any representations that we receive.  
    
As a result of this we propose that the determination of the above application should now take 
place by 3 October 2016.  
 
If you agree to this proposal we should be grateful if you would sign and date the form overleaf 
as soon as possible. If you are not able to agree to this proposal please contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rob Green 
Nuclear Regulator 
 

Extension of time to determine an application 
 
Application reference:  EPR/ZP3493SQ/V005 
Applicant:   Magnox Limited 
Facility:  Bradwell Site 
 
I agree to the extension of the determination period for this application to complete on 3 October 
2016. 
 

Signature: Date: 

 


